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Barturner@aol.com, Re: duplicates 

To: Barturner@aol.com 
From: Fungal Genetics Stock Center <fgsc@kuhub.cc.ukans.edu> 
Subject: Re: duplicates 
Cc: 
Bee: 
X-Attachments: 

Dear Barbara, 

I have gone throught the strains that you sent recently and 
found the duplicates. 
They are, as you know: 

new strain # 
8217 
8218 
8219 
8220 
8221 
8222 
8223 
8224 

old strain # 
8198 
8199 
8200 
8201 
8202 
8203 
8204 
8205 

I could not find P4145 at all. 

ddp# 
P2543 
P2632 
P3425 
P4157 
P4158 
P4335 
P4576 
P4578 

I will do my best to remove mention of the second set of numbers 
for these strains, but will not reassign them to other 
strains. These numbers (8217- 8224) will be retired. 

I hope that this is suitable. 
Thanks for following up on this. 
I will look forward to learning more about these strains. 

In the mean-time, I will pose a related question. 
It seems to me that these should be in the section on 
Neurospora collected from nature, species uncertain 
on page 141 of the 6th edition of the catalog. 
Is that where you would put these strains? 

Sincerely, 

Kevin 

Kevin McCluskey, PhD 
Curator FGSC 
Research Assistant Professor 
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